Meeting Minutes 10/10/17
Introductions around the room and welcome from Mr. Hurst
Lauren Johnson—Magazine Sales
So far 500 orders
Income as of 10/10/17 is $1952.00
Orders can still be purchased at www.gafundraising.com
Magazine party is this Friday 10/13/17 from 1:35 pm to 2:30 pm
If you are interested in taking over the magazine sales please let us know!
Mrs. Mah, Counseling office 
Did you know that we have an email list called the “Caring Colts”?
What is the “Caring Colts”?
Caring colts is a group of parents/guardians/teachers that come together and help to provide items that are needed right here at Muir.  The staff at Muir observe all of our students on a daily basis and if they see someone in need of something they let the “Caring Colts” group know by email.  The individual that is in need is held strictly confidential.  A mass email goes out to those who have signed up and asks if anyone is able to provide whatever the item(s) are?  We “Reply All” saying what we are able to bring in.  We drop it in the main office and let them know it is from a “Caring Colt”.  It is that simple and it goes along way to help our children in need.  If you would like to be added please email Beth Ginsbach at eginz@comcast.net and she will add you to the list.  THANK YOU!
 On Oct. 17th from 6:30 – 7:15 pm  in the Muir Media Center the Student services are hosting a Building of Resiliency Discussion.
Oct. 23rd “Don’t Be a Monster Assembly” 
Oct 25th is Unity Day, students are encouraged to wear orange.  If they can they are encouraged to bring in $0.25 as part of a class competition.  The proceeds of the money raised is being donated to Caring Community Program.  The winning class receives donuts.
Caring Community Program is trying to raise money for a program called: “Defeat The Label”
	This program is a series of ongoing trainings where a speaker comes in and teaches the children leadership skills and how to be an upstander.
 Treasurer’s report- Kristie Rand
We will adjust current budget to reflect changes for dollars that have not been used.	
The updates were as follows:  
Clings line item was decreased, as we have a stock of clings.
Assembly line item was removed as we have not used this in many years.
M-Step snack was added as a line item
The total budget for the 2017-2018 school year is $5300.00.  Motion to approve, budget approved.
Current money in acct. as of 10/9/17 is $6383.

Proving Grounds in downtown is working with district administration to help support our schools by donating funds.

The PTC in conjunction with Mr. Hurst are trying to provide our students with some outside lunch space.  We are looking at adding picnic tables outside of lunchroom doors.  We would like to be able to have the project completed by Spring.  Sarah Empie has contacted the company across the road from Muir that are building the houses.  We are trying to get them to supply concrete for the tables to be placed on.  If you know anyone that may help or have suggestions please come to the next meeting or contact Mr. Hurst.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next Muir Middle School PTC Meeting Nov. 14 2017 at 1:45 pm in the Media Center.



  
